



U.S. Figure Skating Headquarters 20 First Street Colorado Springs, CO 80906

(719) 635-5200 info@usfigureskating.org

December 7, 2021





Dear Chloe,

On behalf of U.S. Figure Skating, I would like to thank you for your recent donation of \$1,000.00 which we received on 11/8/2021 for the Mabel Fairbanks Skatingly Yours Fund. Because of your contribution, BIPOC athletes in figure skating will receiving greater opportunities than ever before.

We thank you for your support of U.S. Figure Skating and it's athletes.

*In accordance with IRS guidelines, U.S. Figure Skating acknowledges that no goods or services were received and, therefore 100 percent of your gift is tax deductible.







Sincerely.

Brent Diederich Manager, Giving Programs United States Figure Skating Assoc bdiederich@usfigureskating.org



Member: International Skating Union





Member: United States Olympic and Paralympic Committee